
The	Mississippi	State	Board	of	Optometry	has	scheduled	a	Special	Board	meeting	for	June	5,	2017,	at	
6pm.	This	meeting	is	a	continuance	from	the	Optometry	meeting	held	on	May	26,	2017	at	the	Hilton	in	
Jackson,	MS.	The	Board	members	will	participate	via	teleconference	and	the	meeting	will	be	open	to	the	
legal	counsel,	the	Executive	Director	and	any	members	of	the	public	that	wish	to	attend,	at	8	
professional	Parkway,	Ridgeland,	MS	 
	


